
    

 

Dear Valued Builder Partner,  
 

We want to express our appreciation for your ongoing business and continued 
partnership. At James Hardie, we remain dedicated to investing in growth 
initiatives, including expanding our production capacity, generating homeowner 
demand, and cultivating innovation. Our efforts are aimed at fostering and 
facilitating the growth of our partnership. 

  

Effective January 2nd, 2024, we will be implementing a price increase on many 
of our product lines. James Hardie is committed to maintaining a high level of 
communication and support throughout this transitional phase. 

  

Thank you for your continued partnership and support. If you have additional 
questions, please contact your James Hardie Account Manager. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Madson 

Vice President, North American Sales 

 


